
From: Tamara Schneider <tamaraschndr@yahoo.com> 
Date: April 2, 2025 at 2:20:58 AM EDT 
To: "HouseMunicipalGovermentandHousing@rilegislature.gov" 
<HouseMunicipalGovermentandHousing@rilegislature.gov> 
Subject: good housing bills 

 
Dear House Municipal Government and Housing Committee Members, 
 
Please record my strong support for the following housing bills: 5957, 5689 and 5690.  
 
Sincerely, 
Tamara Skaling 
Smithfield, RI 
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